
From: Megan Finnern <megan@finnernconsulting.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Sonja Milisicsonja@pamelaevette.com

Date: 12/17/2018 12:58:32 PM
Subject: Inquiry on Name Plate for Lt. Gov-Elect Evette

Hello,

Lt. Governor Bryant was so kind to get a name plate made for Ms. Evette once she takes office in 
January. In speaking with our team, we need to please find out the value of the gift and know if it 
came from Mr. Bryant personally or from the office as we need to record it for ethics reporting.

Thank you very much!
Megan

Sr. Advisor to Lt. Gov-Elect Evette

Megan Finnern
Principal / Consultant
mobile: 989.798.6905
www.finnernconsulting.com  
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